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February 2 1,2007 

Ms. Eurika Durr 
Clerk of the Board, Environmental Appeals Board 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1341 G Street, N.W., Suite 600 
Washington, C.C. 20005 

Re: Town of Marshfield 
Permit No.# MA0101737 
Appeal No.: NPDES 07-03 

Dear SirIMadam: 

It has come to my attention that the Petition for Review filed by the Town of 
Marshfield contained a typographical error. The single sentence in the section marked 
"Conclusion" was intended to read as follows: 

"For all of the foregoing reasons, the Board should grant review of this petition 
and find that the purposes of the NSSP or Clean Water Act are not served by the 
drastically reduced fecal coliform level." 

The word "not" was inadvertently omitted from the Petition for Review as 
originally submitted. I would ask that the Petition be deemed to be amended accordingly. 

Cc: DPW Superintendent 


